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GRANTS REPORT 
 
In the past year the Association applied for the following grants: 
 

• Calgary Foundation Community Grants Program – in mid 2017, the MPCA applied for a 
Community Grant to help fund the Pleasant Times Day Trips.  We requested a grant in the 
amount of $6,000.  Unfortunately, the senior’s request for funds was not supported.   
 

• Calgary Foundation Stepping Stones Grant – in May, a community member proposed 
hosting an all ages monthly bike maintenance event at the Community Hall.  An 
application was submitted to the Stepping Stones Grant Program.  The application was 
successful and $600 was received for the Bike Maintenance Program.     
 

• New Horizons for Seniors Program – in June, the MPCA applied for funding from this 
Program.  The funds were requested to maintain and expand the monthly lunches, day 
trips and exercise programs for the seniors in our community.  A grant of $20,000 was 
requested.  We anticipate having a decision regarding the application in January.  
 

• Capital Conservation Grant – in September, the MPCA applied to the City for a Capital 
Conservation Grant to help cover the cost of remediating the roof on the Sportsplex.  If 
we are successful, the grant will cover up to 75% of all eligible costs related to the project.  
Based on the cost estimate provided by Stantec for the roof repair, $99,618.00 has been 
requested under this grant application. We should have a decision regarding this grant 
very soon.  
 

Marny Paul 
Grants Director 


